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Gas Terminal Project 
Waurn Ponds Library  

Drop-in Information Session, October 2, 2024 

 
The Viva Energy Gas Terminal project team was on hand to discuss the proposal at a public information session 

at the Waurn Ponds Library on October 2, between 3pm and 6.30pm.  

The session was advertised in the Geelong Times (Friday, September 27), Geelong Advertiser (Saturday, 

September 28), the Viva Energy website and on Facebook. 

Copies of the Gas Terminal Project Supplementary Statement and `How to Make A Submission;’ documents 

were available. 

The drop-in session attracted one person from Wandana Heights. 

The next Gas Terminal drop-in session is at the Geelong West Town Hall on October 10, from 3pm to 6.30pm. 

 



 

VIVA ENERGY: UNRESTRICTED 

 

 

 

 


